
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ginny Pierpoint <gipierpoint@clovertutors.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 2:18 PM 
To: alegion@swbell.net 
Subject: American Legion Department of Arkansas - Thanks for the 
veterans help 
 
Hi,  
 
I hope you're well! I'm a volunteer from the Girl Scout Council of the 
Colonial Coast and I just wanted to write you a little thank you note! 
My Junior Scouts have been working towards earning their 
"Honoring our Veterans" Patch, and you've been a big help. We 
discovered your page, http://www.arlegion.org/resources.html 
while searching online for veteran resources and the ones you've 
provided have been very informative for us. Thank you so much!!  
 
The girls also wanted to share another page with you that we felt 
could be particularly helpful. It's 
https://couponfollow.com/research/use-coupons-to-support-
military-families and it's a military discount guide. We really liked 
how there is a ton of different categories to look through! 
 
Do you think you could include the girl's suggestion on your page? 
I'd absolutely love to show them that it was up and running during 
our next meeting if you've decided it was a suitable addition. I 
believe they would be beyond proud and excited to know they've 
made a helpful contribution that could possibly help support our 
troops and military families. 
 
Best wishes and thanks so much again, 
 
Ginny Pierpoint 
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